
St Clair High School - Mobile phone/Device Policy 2020 

 

 

When in a classroom or learning environment, your 
mobile phone/electronic device  is to be stored, switched 

off in your bag OR stored in the Class Mobile 
phone/electronic device Storage Box (MSB), to minimise 

disruption to the learning environment.

If you are identified with your mobile phone/electronic 
device you will be warned and asked to turn the phone 
off/electronic device and store in your bag, or placed in 

the MSB.

If you are sighted for the second time with your mobile 
phone/electronic device you will be required to place your 

mobile phone/electronic device in the MSB where it is 
secured until the end of the lesson.

N.B: You are required to sign mobile phone/electronic 
device in, registering make and model

The phone/device will be signed out to you at the end of 
the school lesson and strategies discussed to promote 
SCHS Mobile phone/Electronic device Policy, and the 

impact of phone use on learning.

Should you incur repeated incidents of  phone 
confiscation, the teacher will contact your parent/carer to 
promote the SCHS Mobile phone/Electronic device Policy, 

and the impact of phone/device use on learning.

More serious offences eg. refusal to comply with the SCHS 
Mobile phone/Electronic Device Policy will be managed by 
the HT, and  the Mobile phone/Electronic Device removed 
for the remainder of the school day under the St Clair High 

School Discipline Policy.


